
Why this project?

The South Dakota Department of Transportation 
(SDDOT) in coordination with the Federal 
Highway Administration (FHWA) has completed 
a corridor study along a segment of I-90 
from Exit 32 in Sturgis to Exit 40 in Tilford. The 
study identified needs within the corridor 
and recommended two improvement 
projects driven by deteriorating infrastructure, 
substandard designs and interchange 
capacity limits. The two construction projects 
(Exit 37-40) and (Exit 32-37) and are planned 
for construction beginning in 2022 and 2025, 
respectively. The corridor is also improving the 
Intelligent Transportation System as part of the 
project. 

We need your input!

Open house activities will include:

1.	 Access to the project team so you can 
ask questions.

2.	 A short presentation reviewing the project 
alternative and benefits.

3.	 The chance for you to provide input on 
the selected alternative and decision 
criteria.

4.	 The opportunity to provide your comments 
and ideas.

Can’t make it to the meeting? 

We still want to hear from you! If you cannot 
attend the open house, the presentation and 
meeting materials will be available for you 
on the project website. Comments will be 
accepted until November 30, 2021.

ATTEND A PUBLIC MEETING
I-90 Exit 32-40: Corridor Study and Design Project

When and where?
Tuesday, November 16, 2021

Informal Open House 4:30 – 7:00 PM
Presentation: 5:30 PM

Location: Brown High School
 Lecture Room 111

12930 E. Highway 34, Sturgis, SD 57785

Project Study Area: Interstate 90 from Sturgis to Tilford

Check us out online!
Learn more about the project, join our mailing list, 
submit comments, and stay up-to-date on the 

latest developments, visit us online at:

www.i90Exit32to40project.com
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